
From: H. Rhett Pinsky 
Sent: Sunday, February 25, 2024 1:50 PM
To: City Clerk <cityclerk@grand-rapids.mi.us>
Subject: Supporting Bing Goei for 3rd Ward Commissioner

Honorable  Mayor and City Commissioners:

I am a resident of the 3rd ward. I know Mr. Goei personally.  He is intelligent , thoughtful,  practical,  and 
civil, qualities  important for public service. He has been active in Grand Rapids as a businessman and 
concerned citizen for years. He knows  Grand Rapids. 

These qualities and interests make Mr. Goei well fitted for appointment as a  third ward  commissioner.

Respectfully  submitted, 
H. Rhett Pinsky 
sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Outlook for Android
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